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26th February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Re: Changes to the Year 11 English class 

Your child is currently being taught by Miss Henderson who will be commencing her maternity as of 

25th February 2025.  

Your child will be moving into another English class in the year group; this means that the delivery of 

the lessons will continue as usual with an English teacher.  Your child was informed about which 

class they will be joining today. This move will impact on their iFuture lesson, and they will be joining 

a different class for the timetabled session. This will take place from Wednesday 26th February. 

If you have any questions regarding this situation, then please feel free to contact me. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish Miss Henderson and her family everything of the best 

with the imminent arrival of “Baby Henderson”.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Naomi van der Lith 

HOD English and ASLT 
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